
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex,Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.
E-mail: ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in

Telephone: 0471 – 2332120, 2338487

NOTIFICATION
 

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR ADMISSION TO
LLM COURSE-2025

APPLICATION INVITED-DATE EXTENDED
 

In continuation to this office notification dated 28.06.2025, it is further
notified that the last date for apply online for admission to LLM Course 
through the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in of the Commissioner for
Entrance Examinations extended up to 31.07.2025, 5.00 PM. It is also
notified that the Computer Based Entrance Examination is scheduled to
be conducted on 17.08.2025 (Sunday) at Thiruvananthapuram, Ernakulam
and Kozhikode Centres.  More details in this regard can be obtained from the
notification dated 28.06.2025 published in the website
www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
 
Helpline number: 0471 – 2332120, 2338487
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